
 

 

 

 

January 10, 2018 

To: Whom It May Concern, 

On October 2, 2017, the company Attenti was sold by 3M to APAX Partners. 

As part of the sale, it was agreed to by 3M company that these 4 device authorizations are to 

be transferred from 3M’s control and responsibility directly to Attenti.   

1. DGF-TSSDX1044VXU 

2. DGF-TSSDW4014V 

3. DGF-TSSDW40143 

4. DGF-TSSDB-830-5 

 

I hereby confirm that these 4 device authorizations are now Attenti’s responsibility & liability.  

3M bears no further role in the maintenance nor liability in the afore-mentioned device 

authorizations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

____________________________ 

Yuriy Litvinov 

Lead EMC Engineer 

3M Medical Department | Hardgoods Regulatory Engineering 

3M EMC Laboratory| Bldg. 76-201-NE | 410 E. Fillmore Ave. | St. Paul, MN 55107-1208 | United States 

Office: +1 651 778 6336 

ylitvinov@mmm.com 
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